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BHF survey


8th June 2011 





Dear Sir/Madam,





Re: Live with a healthy heart by the British Heart Foundation





We are contacting you because you have requested copies of the British Heart Foundation DVD/booklet called 'Live with a healthy heart'. The resource is written in an easy read style and is aimed at people with learning disabilities. The British Heart Foundation is undertaking an evaluation of this resource and commissioned an external organisation, the Foundation for People with Learning Disabilities to carry out the evaluation. 





 As someone who has probably used the resource to support people with learning disabilities to look after their heart, we would be very grateful if you would consider completing the attached questionnaire. Also attached is an easy-read questionnaire for people with learning disabilities because gaining the views of the target audience is a really important aspect of the evaluation. If you could help us get feedback from the people you gave the resources to, or perhaps met with to show and discuss the contents of the DVD and booklet, we would be delighted. 





We realise this may be difficult to undertake, but would be really grateful if there are people who could help us with this task. The information from the questionnaires gained will help the British Heart Foundation decide whether to produce more resources like this. 





In order to reduce costs, the questionnaires are being sent electronically via email. We would be very grateful if you could email the completed questionnaires to Kate Ball at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kate.ball@fpld.org.uk" �kate.ball@fpld.org.uk�.





If you prefer to print out the forms please return to:


Kate Ball 


Foundation for People with Learning Disabilities


Sea Containers House


20 Upper Ground


London SE1 9QB





We do have a supply of stamped addressed envelopes. Please contact Kate if you would like her to send you some.





We would like the completed questionnaires to reach us by 8th July 2011.


 


Many thanks for your time and I look forward to receiving your responses.





Yours sincerely,





Jill Davies


� HYPERLINK "mailto:jdavies@fpld.org.uk" �jdavies@fpld.org.uk�


020 7803 1141












                                                                                                             


           


